Laura Olah

From: Kenney, Joan M CIV (US) < joan.m.kenney.civ@mail.mil>

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 12:41 PM

To: Laura Olah

Cc: Mark Aquino/WDNR

Subject: RE: permission to set up table at public meeting

Hi Laura,

No it is not okay to set up or distribute information from your organization at the Army's upcoming meeting. I am informed by Army management that no handouts from any non-governmental organization should be distributed at any official Army meeting, to avoid any perception of Army endorsement of the material. Joan

Joan M. Kenney Commander's Representative Badger Army Ammunition Plant S7560 US Highway 12 North Freedom, WI 53951-9588

mobile 608.963.3238

From: Laura Olah [info@cswab.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 8:35 AM

To: Kenney, Joan M CIV (US) **Cc:** Mark Aguino/WDNR

Subject: permission to set up table at public meeting

Hi Joan,

Would it be okay if we set up a small table for literature at the Dec 11 public meeting? We have some handouts that we would like to make available to folks.

Laura

__

Laura Olah, Executive Director
Citizens for Safe Water Around Badger (CSWAB)
E12629 Weigand's Bay South
Merrimac, WI 53561
(608)643-3124
info@cswab.org
www.cswab.org

